
RYE PLANNING BOARD  

LEGAL NOTICE OF APPLICATION SUBMITTALS 

AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 On Tuesday, March 13, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. at the Rye Town Hall the following 

applications will be submitted to the Rye Planning Board:  

 

a. Amendment to Major Subdivision Development Plan, Condo Conversion, Conditional 

Use Permit and Lot Line subdivision for a retirement community development (RCD) of 20 

units by the Generator Connections, Inc for property located at 511 Wallis Road, Tax Map 

16, Lot 71 to allow for generators on each parcel. Property is in the Commercial District.   

Case #07-2018. 

 

If the Planning Board determines that the application is complete, it will hold a public 

hearing on the applications on March 13, 2018 after determining that they are complete.  Should 

a decision on an application not be reached at the public hearing, that application will stay on the 

Planning Board Agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.  The applications 

and information submitted with the applications are available for review in the Rye Town Hall.  

 

       William Epperson, Chairman 

       Rye Planning Board 

       February 23, 2018 

 


